
                      
  
 
 
 

          

The New York State Department of Financial Services (DFS) is launching an 
investigation into deed fraud and deceptive practices targeting homeowners in 
Brooklyn around the sale or attempted purchase of their home. 

The DFS want to hear from you! Please join DFS, 
Sen. Montgomery & Assembly Member Wright: 

 

 

 

If you cannot attend in person, and believe you are a victim of deed fraud or 
deceptive practices in the sale or attempted purchase of your home, call the DFS 
Hotline or visit our website to file a complaint: 

  visit: www.dfs.ny.gov/complaint 
or call: (800) 342-3736 

(Monday through Friday, 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM) 

ATTENTION HOMEOWNERS: ARE YOU A 
VICTIM OF DEED FRAUD OR DECEPTIVE HOME 

BUYING PRACTICES? 

Date: Saturday November 2nd 
Time: 10:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
Place: Restoration Plaza, 1368 Fulton Street 

Multi-Purpose Room, 1st Floor, Brooklyn, NY 11216 

State Senator 
Velmanette 

Montgomery 

Assembly Member 
Tremaine  

Wright 


